
A Letter From Maggie Rosario to Sacred Heart Parishioners…………. 

 

 

September 28, 2022 

Dear Sacred Heart Parish,       

I hope everyone has enjoyed a lovely month of September. I am sure Fall activities and 

excitement are well underway around Williams Lake. 

The fall glory of northern Ontario has arrived here with blazing colours appearing in the trees 

and a savage nip in the wind. The humid chill certainly adds to my homesickness for Williams 

Lake weather! 

Though if you ask any of my family, they will tell you I do little besides attend dances and jump 

off bridges here, schoolwork is certainly in full swing with all accompanying busyness. 

Weekdays are full of intriguing classes on Christian doctrine, the history of Western Civilization, 

Logic, Classical Literature (the REAL Classics) and Latin. The workload continues to increase, 

but it is made enjoyable by all the students who are suffering through the same assignments. 

I have missed leading the music for the parish, but all the First Years here are part of the school’s 

choir, so I continue to sing at church. As with most of my experiences here, the choir is a good 

reminder of the unity we are called to as members of the Catholic Church. Everyone brings their 

voice, their talents, their heart to Christ, and we are united in him – that’s the end-goal anyway! 

I hope that, through my time here, I will be able to bring back some knowledge for everyone at 

home. There is such great wisdom and conviction of the truth among the professors and staff 

here that I am constantly inspired to pass on what I have learned. The College’s motto is Veritas 

Vos Liberabit – The Truth Will Set You Free. I wish this freedom for each of you! 

Please pray for me as the school year continues. Be assured; you are in my prayers as well! 

Yours Sincerely, 

Maggie Rosario 

 

Sancta Maria, Sedes Sapientiae – Ora Pro Nobis! 

 

 


